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Keep your community aware and prepared

The North Florida High Intensity Drug Trafficking
Area (NF HIDTA) Investigative Support Center (ISC)
Manager and the North Florida Overdose Response
Strategy Team (NF ORS) are working together to
create bulletins to send to local law enforcement
agencies to raise  awareness of suspected overdose
in the NF HIDTA area of responsibility.  

The NF ORS Team created a list of all law
enforcement agencies and implemented their
outreach strategy to form a stakeholder contact list.
Every time ODMAP generates a spike alert for one
of their counties, the NF ORS Team will create a
spike alert bulletin. They include an image of the
map for the county, an image of the graph with
details of naloxone information, as well as a
screenshot of a list that shows the incident type,
date and time, zip code, and suspected drug type.
The NF ORS Team always encourages others to
contact them with any questions.

Spike Alert Bulletin Process

Bulletin example provided by NF HIDTA


